Sent: 18/10/2023 5:13:21 PM
Subject: Attention Megan Surtees, Planner
Attachments: 231018 Submission 10 Taminga Street DA Modification.pdf;

Dear Megan,

Thank you for suggesting your site visit today. | have attached my submission about the
modification plans to 10 Taminga Street Bayview.

Kind regards
Jill Murray



Wednesday 18 October 2023

Jill Murray
11 Taminga Street
Bayview NSW 2104

By email

Megan Surtees
Planner
Northern Beaches Council

Re: Mod 2023/0507 - DA 2021/0060
Lot 10 DP 27133 10 Taminga Street Bayview

Submission from 11 Taminga Street Bayview

Dear Megan,

Following my phone call on 10 October, and your site visit on 18 October, | wish to make
this submission about privacy issues at my house as a result of the proposed building
modifications to 10 Taminga Street, next door to me.

Specifically, on the entry level, the proposed walk-in-pantry windows are directly
overlooking the whole entry to my front door and my only outdoor living area.

| understand these windows are proposed to be 1.6m, but this height is too low to not
see a person in there from my side. From the size of the windows, the inside of the walk-
in-pantry will appear very public to me. The entirety of my accessible outdoor area will
be exposed.

For privacy reasons, these windows on the east side should be glazed with frosted glass
and above eye height. Can you please consider this request when assessing the
modification.

Kind regards,
Jill Murray



